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Friends .
BEPS OSHC g

Acknowledgment of Country
. DATE: 12/12/24

BEPS OSHC respectfully acknowledges the Wurundjeri People of the

Kulin Nation as Traditional Custodians of the land on which our TERM 4, WEEK 10

service stands. We pay respect to Elders past and present and to ISSUE # 40

their continuation of cultural, spiritual and educational practises.

News from BEPS OSHC

The next OSHC invoice will be emailed out to families on:
o Monday 16th December and will include the last week of term 4
o Please note: All accounts must be paid in full before the end of term!

The last day of the year is NOT an early finish like normal- school will finish at 3:30PM, and thus
OSHC will start as normal at 3:30PM.
OSHC services will NOT be running on the Friday December 20th (Curriculum Day).

This week we completed all of our emergency evacuation drills for this term. The children did a
fantastic job at listening, following instructions and participating!

Please see link or scan the QR code to access the OSHC Families Feedback survey
o We would LOVE some end of year feedback! :)

CONTACT US :
OSHC Representatives

Phone: 9387 2631 Email: ranita.swamy@education.vic.gov.au e Helen Rabenda- 0447781830
Mobile: 0409 380 202 Website: https:/ /beps.vic.edu.au « Lucy Paplinska- 0415868656



Upcoming Beforecare & Aftercare Activities
Term 4, Week 11

MONDAY

16th December

Extreme Weather!
(Al inside, air-con spaces)

TUESDAY

17th December

End of Year OSHC Party

WEDNESDAY

18th December

THURSDAY

19th December

Last Day of OSHC for 2024!

FRIDAY

20th December




